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Planned removal of FLIDAR Buoy in vicinity of Gate #1 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Babcock International is intending to remove the Babcock FLIDAR Buoy from its location in approx. 
position Lat: 53 deg 28.8’N, Long: 003 deg 30.3’ W (Marine Gate #1 Restricted Area). 

The works are expected to commence circa 3rd December 2014 with the works taking approx. one day. 
Vessels involved are “Lara 1” and “C - Salvor” 

The vessels will require a wide berth of 500m when engaged in operations and can be contacted on VHF 
16 at any time. 

 
 
 
 

                                                                                   



 
Crane Barge “Lara 1” and Multicat “C - Salvor” 

 

 
 

 
 
 
                                

                      
                                              

Please forward as required 

 


